
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Leonard Natula 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :55 PM 

'Leonard Matula' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200051-GU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/22/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 08497-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 

comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Leonard Matula <fanwood58@verizon.net> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:23 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Fwd: Docket #20200051-GU 

-----Original Message-----
From: Leonard Matula <fanwood58@verizon.net> 
To: clerk@psc. stste. fl. us <clerk@psc. stste. fl. us> 
Sent: Tue, Sep 22, 2020 12:16 pm 
Subject: Docket #20200051-GU 

Dear respected members of PSC: Please consider that these proposed rate changes (increases) are not in the best 
interest of the consumers of Florida. This comes at a time of great economic distress for both private consumers and 
businesses (especially small businesses) hit hard from the impact of COVID-19. If any increase in these rates must be 
forwarded, I beseech you to greatly reduce the proposals to a least one fourth the amounts requested. The economy is 
very fragile right now to all but the most affluent. These increases need to be reduced or eliminated entirely at this 
time. Thank you, Leonard R. Matula 
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